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Service Change Notice 21-74 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
100 PM EDT Tue Aug 16 2022 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Marina Timofeyeva 
         Chief, Climate Services Branch 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of the Experimental Two-Class Seasonal Forecast 
Products: Effective September 15, 2022 
 
The NWS Climate Prediction Center (CPC) is discontinuing the Experimental 
Two-Class Seasonal Forecast effective September 15, 2022.  This decision 
is made in response to an ongoing need to maintain consistent messaging 
in  
the context of the NWS operational climate forecasts, which are all 
either currently in a three-class format, or moving to that format in the 
near future. 
 
CPC continues to issue the operational three-class, probabilistic 
seasonal forecast products in both standard graphic, Geographic 
Information System (GIS) and Google Earth formats, on the third Thursday 
of each month: 
 
https://www.cpc.ncep.noaa.gov/products/predictions/long_range/ 
 
If you have questions, please contact: 
 
Jon Gottschalck 
Chief, Operational Prediction Branch 
National Weather Service - Climate Prediction Center 
College Park, MD 
301-683-1314 
jon.gottschalck@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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